
 
13th January 2016 

Mr. Ritchie Mellor 
ADM Regeneration 
Warrington Lane 
Lymm 
WA13 0SA 
 
Dear Ritchie 
 
Completion Report :- Prescot Road, Liverpool. 
 
I can confirm that Complete Weed Control attended the above site on the 21st, 22nd 
and 28th September 2015 to supervise the excavation of Japanese Knotweed 
contaminated soils. 
 
Some of the Knotweed was located on the boundary fence and excavations were 
restricted to a 1 in 1 batter away from the fence to retain its foundation integrity. 
 
The Knotweed contaminated soils were then excavated and carefully loaded onto half 
filled dumper trucks then tipped into a previously prepared stockpile area prior to it 
being removed to a licenced waste tip. 
 
We visited the site again on 27th October 2015 to install a root barrier and the 
excavation was back filled with clean soils. 
 
All excavations and removal was personally supervised by myself to ensure that all 
possible Japanese Knotweed rhizomes were removed and further site contamination 
did not occur. 
 
Upon completion of the removal all the vehicles used were cleaned and all 
transportation routes were scraped clean. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Steve Crozier 
Director 
Complete Weed Control 
Maple Contracting Ltd t/a 
Complete Weed Control (Merseyside) 
Arbury Cottage 
Arbury Lane 
Winwick 
Warrington 
WA2 0RJ 
Tel:   01925 695929 
Mobile:  07900 251576 


